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Voice Your Opposition to the Proposed Lithium Battery Facility 

LET YOUR VOICES BE 

HEARD LAGUNA NIGUEL . . . 

Send a Letter to the California Energy Commission: Go to the city’s web site: 
www.cityoflagunaniguel.org /“What’s New”/“Proposed Battery Energy Storage System Project” 

 Join our group to get email updates on meetings and the latest information on activity at the California Energy 
Commission website. Contact Cathleen at cathleen@cathleenpryor.com for more information 

“The California Energy Commission (CEC) has received an application for a lithium battery project in the City of San Juan Capistrano and is seeking 
your opinion. Homes in Laguna Niguel overlook the proposed 13 acre facility. Thank you to the City of Laguna Niguel for Being Opposed to this project. 

Come to the 
meeting August 
29 at 6 PM at the 

Community 
Center

29751 Crown 
Valley Pkwy
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Is Lithium hazardous? 


